
I firmly agree with Static Control that the DMCA should not apply to ink/toner 
cartridges. The intent of the DMCA was to protect against methods of bypassing 
copyright controls, not to create a monopoly for a printer manufacturer. The 
idea that Lexmark wants the DMCA to apply in this case is ludicrous because 
SCC is not stealing. They are providing a competitive product to end users, 
thus promoting a free marketplace and providing competition in 
prices/performance. 

Please support SSC's petition. In the meantime I will not be buying Lexmark 
products in protest. 

Sincerly, 
Drew Taylor 
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